
 
 

 
 

 
 

General Secretariat /Secrétariat Général : Nairobi 

Postal     - 
Courier   - 
Website  -
  

P.O. Box 35282, Code 00200, Nairobi, Kenya  

1st Floor, Acacia Building, Westlands Office Park, Waiyaki Way, Nairobi 

www.atuuat.africa  

Tel : +254 722 203132                                                                              
E-mail: sg@atuuat.africa 

 

 

9 avril 2024 

Réf. : 022/03/UAT/PC/AC/CIR-2024 

Circular letter to all ATU Administrative Council Members 
 
Re: Change of Dates: Invitation to the 25th Ordinary Session of the ATU Administrative 
Council in Kinshasa, Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) from 8 – 10 July 2024, Pullman 

Hotel in Kinshasa. 

Reference is made to our Circular Letter Ref.022/03/ATU/PC/AC/CIR-2024 of 22 March,2024 inviting 
you to the 25th Session of the Administrative Council earlier planned for 25th to 27th June, 2024. 
 
Following further consultation with the host country and based on the reasons given in our letter, the 
Union’s Administrative Council will now convene from 8-10 July 2024 in Kinshasa, DRC. We 
acknowledge the inconvenience this alteration entails and extend our sincere apologies for any 
disruption it causes to your arrangements. 
 
As previously mentioned, all meeting documents will be provided for your review and necessary 
preparations one month prior to the session. 
 
Your continued cooperation and understanding on this matter is truly appreciated. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

John OMO 
Secretary general 

 
 
 


